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Chair Roegner,  
Vice-Chair Gavarone,  
Ranking Member Blackshear and members of the Senate General Government Committee, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to testify against Senate Bill 88. I am Ying Huang, a U.S. Citizen 
and West Chester, OHIO resident, and an engineer at GE Aerospace. 
 
As an U.S. citizen as well as an immigrant, I strongly oppose the Bill 88, which is discriminatory 
to a certain group of people.   I always believed in American dreams, however,  the Bill 88 
reminds of the history of how Chinese were badly treated and discriminated from 1882 to 1943.  
It also reminds me how Japanese descent were mistreated and discriminated before and during 
World War II.   Please don’t let history repeat itself.   
 
I respectfully urge you to consider my testimony and to vote NO on S.B. 88. Thank you again for 
your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ying Huang 
 


